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Enhancing the profession since 1938










[Date]

















Dear [HR CONTACT]:





If you are considering hiring a public relations professional for your organization, please consider a member of the Florida Public Relations Association (FPRA).





Through their participation in our statewide organization, FPRA members demonstrate a high level of professionalism by their acceptance of the public relations code of ethics, adopted by FPRA in 1959. FPRA also offers members ongoing professional development opportunities with numerous educational programs, both locally and at the state level. In addition to continuing education, FPRA members have the opportunity to develop their leadership skills by serving on their local and state boards of directors. Finally, FPRA supports professional accreditation and certification of public relations practitioners. Members are encouraged to become Accredited in Public Relations (APR) which is a nationally recognized designation, and to go on to become Certified Public Relations Counselors (CPRC), a credential held by fewer than 120 public relations professionals nationwide.





The Florida Public Relations Association has been dedicated to helping public relations professionals do their jobs better since its inception in 1938 and we continue to attract skilled professionals those who are just beginning a career to seasoned senior practitioners.





For more information on the [CHAPTER] of the Florida Public Relations Association, please go to our website at [CHAPTER WEB SITE]. You can also find additional information on the State Association at www.fpra.org.





If I can be of assistance in any way, please don't hesitate to contact me directly.





Cordially,











[CHAPTER PRESIDENT]








[Chapter Name]


[Chapter Address]


[City, State and Zip Code]





[Chapter Name]








